

The Messenge

2807 Lee Road 166, Opelika, Alabama Phone: (334) 745-4608 Email: pbc@providencealive.com

Livestream on Facebook *Providence Baptist* / www.providencealive.com

WEEKLY SCHEDULE AT A GLANCE						
8:00 Worship 9:30 Sunday School 10:15 Donuts w/ Dads 10:45 Worship - Child. Church 5:00 Dlife Men/Women Student Choir Tour Return	MONDAY, JUNE 16	TUESDAY, JUNE 17 10:00 Ladies Joy SS Class 10:00 Ladies Bible Study	WEDNESDAY, JUNE 18 11:30 Comm Luncheon 6:00 Prayer Meeting 6:00 Youth Kinect 6:45 Church Choir	THURSDAY, JUNE 19 10:00 Hymn Sing at The Harbor, Opelika	FRIDAY, JUNE 20	SATURDAY, JUNE 21
SUNDAY, JUNE 22 8:00 Worship 9:30 Sunday School 10:45 Worship - Child. Church 5:00 Dlife Men/Women	MONDAY, JUNE 23 10:00 Pacesetters Gameday	TUESDAY, JUNE 24 10:00 Ladies Joy SS Class 10:00 Ladies Bible Study 6:00 Deacon Meeting	WEDNESDAY, JUNE 25 6:00 Prayer Meeting 6:00 Youth Kinect 6:45 Church Choir	THURSDAY, JUNE 26	FRIDAY, JUNE 27	SATURDAY, JUNE 28 8:00 Men's Breakfast & Cooking for Celebration
	Mfuge (23-28)					

SCRIPTURE FOR JUNE

VERSE FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

Oh, magnify the LORD with me, And let us exalt His name together. Psalm 34:3

GIVING THEIR TIME AND TALENT

Deacons On Call

June 15: Ted Dotson, Chris Harman June 25: Wes Goodson, Jeff Hughes

Sunday Morning Nursery

June 15: Reagan Thornton, Morgan Brown

June 22: Hannah May, Pam Heartsill

Nursery Volunteers Needed!

FACTS & FIGURES

Budget Needs Weekly	23,995.27
Budget Giving Designated Giving Budget Giving YTD Building Debt Sunday School 8:00 AM Worship	3,295.00 176,059.28 1,655.00 131
10:45 AM Worship	209
6/6/2025	



Pastor's Thoughts Dr. Rusty J. Sowell

I'm thankful to be part of a caring fellowship. Over the past few weeks I've witnessed many moments as you have reached out to those who are hurting, grieving and dealing with difficult moments. What a joy it is to be a

member of Providence.

By the time you read this, VBS will have ended, but not really. I believe a life long, eternal difference will be made in lives of both children and adults. The love that our VBS staff has shared this week is simply the love of God. Many thanks to everyone who helped out on this Blessed event.

Be sure and mark your calendar for our Liberty Celebration June 29th, 8:00 a.m. Worship in the Sanctuary East Campus and the 10:45 a.m. Worship a the West Campus. It's going to be a Great Summer. I trust to see you in church this Sunday.

ON THE CALENDAR

Sunday, June 15 PBC Kids - Donuts with Dads 10:15 a.m., Children's Church Building

Wednesday, June 18 Community Luncheon, Entrée Country Fried Steak 11:30 a.m., West Campus, Bring a side dish to share

Monday, June 23 Pacesetter Game Day 10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m., West Campus

Saturday, June 28 Men's Breakfast and Cooking for the Liberty Celebration 8:00 a.m., East Campus Pavilion

Sunday, June 29 Liberty Celebration & BBQ 8:00 a.m. Service, East Campus No Sunday School 10:45 a.m. Service, West Campus, meal follows

Providence Pacesetters

Mrs. Deana Stone dstone@providencealive.com

Hello Pacesetters!

I hope your summer is off to a great start! Whenever a new season of the year begins, I always think of Ecclesiastes 3:1,... "To everything there is a season, a time for every purpose under heaven."

Even though that verse is not talking about the seasons of the year, I still think of the verse at the change of our earth's seasons. And it reminds me that God has a purpose and plan for every time in our lives.

If you're like me, the older I get, I sometimes forget how wonderful this season of my life is. Even though there are many, many things I can no longer do because of my age and health, God uses this verse to remind me of the blessings that can be found in this season of life, if I just look for those blessings. We, as senior adults, have a great opportunity and responsibility to use what God has given us to further His kingdom here on earth.

And one of those gifts that we can use is prayer. What a

tremendous blessing we can be to others by praying for them. A lot of times I hear people say,... "If you can't do anything else, you can pray." Even though that's true, it almost sounds like prayer is at the end of the list for things we can do. It should be first!!! We get the opportunity to pray, which is so awesome!

So, remember, if you're feeling like at this time in your life you have no use or purpose, God has left you here FOR A PURPOSE. This may be the season that you are to spend more and more time praying for and encouraging others. A kind comment, a smile, or an encouraging word can make a huge difference in someone else's life.

Hope to see y'all at our upcoming Game Day on Monday, June 23rd, 10:00 a.m., west campus.

Blessings!

Deana